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UK Newman Center students worked with students from four other universities on a total of four
houses in the Ft. Lauderdale area.

After a stop at the Georgia Dome in Atlanta to watch the UK men’s SEC tournament basketball
game, twenty UK Newman Center students spent the night at the Valdosta State University New-
man Center. Then they completed a road trip to Florida to work at Habitat for Humanity projects in
Ft. Lauderdale and Dade County for the rest of the week. '

UK students worked with ten students from Indiana University
on the Dade County Habitat project.
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Contact NFI:

You can reach the Newman
Foundation Inc. office at:

320 Rose Lane
Lexington, KY 40508-3306

P. 859.255.0880
F. 859.254.7519

newmanfnd@kih.net
Web: www.newmanfnd.org
Office Hours:

Monday — Thursday
9:00 a.m. — 2:00 p.m.

'Mission Statement:

Newman Foundation Inc. is
“an independent, nonprofit
corporation that seeks to
' deepen and integrate
- personal, spiritual, and
. intellectual development at
- the Newman Center, the
' University of Kentucky, and
' the Catholic Diocese of
' Lexington by providing
| financial resources, physi-
| cal facilities and initiated
: programs.



2010 Memorial and Honorary Gifts

MEMORIAL GIFTS HONORARY GIFTS
(Memorialized in bold type) (Honorees in bold type) i
/ 5

Dr. Mike Bader Ted and Mary Bane -

Mrs. Linda L. Bader Mary K. Bane
Martha Bell-Scott Lauren Barnett

Mr. William Logan Scott Mr. and Mrs. Robert L, Barnett
Raymond F. Betts Moghan Cawood

Mrs. Irene D. Betts Theresa M. Murphy
Sonny and Anne Lee Bishop Father Al DeGiacomo

Mr. and Mrs. William D. Bishop Mr. and Mrs. John C. Pramuk
Ben W. Black Ben and Nick Schenk

Mrs. Agnes L. Black Mr. and Mrs. Timothy M. Schenk
John Cranfill

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Cranfill
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Crutcher

Crutcher Family Foundation
Jack Dearinger

Mrs. Anna L. Dearinger
Marjorie Gattozzi

Mr. and Mrs. Alfred J. Gajda, Jr.
Jim McDonald

Ann W. McDonald
Father Elmer Moore )

Mr. and Mrs. Walter J. Leve

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald V. Mikula
Bill Williamson

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Cranfill

Edgar Lopez and group take a break at CAP Workfest in
Eastern Kentucky during Spring Break 2011

2010 - 2011 Newman Foundation Grants for Diocese of Lexington Catholic Initiatives

Newman Foundation Inc. awarded grants for 2010 — 2011 to the following organizations. Grants are given to Newman
Center sponsored groups, especially students, Roman Catholic clubs/groups in Kentucky that are part of (or have the
potential to be part of) the Newman Apostolate, and organizations affiliated with the Diocese of Lexington who are seek-
ing funding for activities that are consistent with the mission and goals of the Newman Foundation Inc. The next deadline
is October 6, 2011. Please go to www.newmanfnd.org for more information.

1. Holy Spirit/Newman Center Music Ministry - Purchase of a utility cart and the replacement and addition of percussion
instruments.

2. The Kingdom Come Network (WMJR Real Life Radio) - Purchase of headsets for live remotes within the Diocese of
Lexington.

3. Lexington Catholic High School Choir - Funding for the composition or a Spring Concert Choral Piece.

4. St Peter and Paul Catholic School - Purchase of crucifixes and statues of Mary for eight classrooms.

5. Holy Spirit Parish/Newman Center - Registration and lodging for staff to attend the 2011 Catholic Campus Ministry
Association Conference January 2011

6. Wildcat Awakening #2 Retreat - Lodging and food for 70 students at Spring Retreat

7. St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church - Supplies for Diocese-wide Job Search Workshop, Networking Event and Support
Group ,

8. Holy Spirit Parish - Registration and Lodging for Music Ministers to attend the 2011 NAPA Conference in Louisville 1

9. St. Paul Parish Youth Ministry - Registration and Travel Expenses for youth and leaders to attend Catholic ot
H.E.A.R.T. Workcamp mission trip

10. Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary School - Provide the English Language Learning teacher with classroom resources
and professional development training



| Spbtlight on New Board Members

= Anne Steele is a physician and spe-

cializes in child and adolescent psy-

chiatry. She is president of the Ken-

| tucky Chapter of Child & Adolescent
Psychiatry, is Assembly Delegate to

National Academy of Child & Adoles-

cent Psychiatry, and she is on the

| volunteer faculty to University of Ken-

| tucky Psychiatry Department where

| she works with residents in ftraining.

< 22 She and her husband, Kevin Nelson

are members of Hon Spirit Parish.

erry Nachtwey is originally from

| Manitowoc, Wisconsin. He earned his
1B.S. in English from University of Wis-
onsin - Madison and his PhD in Eng-
sh from Loyola University - Chicago.
erry moved to Lexington in 2006
when he took a position as an assis-

| tant professor of English at Eastern
Kentucky University. Jerry and his
wife Maggie Frozena have two small
boys and have been members of Holy

Spirit Parish since 2006. They bought a house in Richmond
in 2009, but just couldn’t give up being members of Holy Spirit
Parish. He has also been a lector at Holy Spirit Parish since
2008.

+ Dan Murner is an attorney at Landrum
& Shouse and is also an adjunct pro-
| fessor at Salmon P Chase College of
| Law. He was born in LA and has
lived on both the west coast and east
coast—mainly New Jersey. Dan did

| his undergraduate studies at Boston
College and graduated from law
school at UK. He is involved in Henry
Clay Football Boosters and is a
Southeastern Baseball Babe Ruth
coach. Dan and his wife, Beth, and four children have been
members of Holy Spirit Parish for 10 years. Beth is a Sunday
school teacher and Dan is a lector.

Charles Knapp was born and raised

| in Evansville, Indiana where he at-

| tended St. Anthony Grade School

| and Mater Dei High School. He re-
ceived a BA degree from St. Pro-
copius College (now lllinois Benedic-
tine University), Lisle, IL. and a Ph. D.
degree in Aero Space (Biomedical)
Engineering from the University of
Notre Dame. He joined the faculty of
the College of Engineering at the Uni-
versity of Kentucky in 1968 and was the Director of the Center
for Biomedical Engineering for 13 years before he retired in
2005. He and his wife Ann raised three children in Lexington
where their children attended St. Paul's Grade School and
Lexington Catholic High School. Charlie and Ann are mem-
bers of Holy Spirit Parish, Newman Center. They have 5
grandchildren and live north of Georgetown.

Joe Warren is 46 years old and has
lived his entire life in Lexington, KY.
He and his wife Susan have been
married for 21 years and they have
three adopted children, Matthew,
Christian and Olivia ages 8, 4 & 3 re-
spectively. He graduated from Lexing-
ton Catholic High School in 1982 and
in 1987, graduated from UK with a
degree in accounting. Joe has worked
in accounting since 1987 with the last
10 years being for Thermal Balance, Inc., an engineering firm
here in Lexington. He has served two terms on the St. Paul
finance council, and 4 years as a board member for Bluegrass
Christian Adoption Services. Joe and Susan have been mem-
bers of Holy Spirit Parish since 1993.

Campus Ministry Program Report at 2011 Annual Meeting
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Newman Foundation, Inc.
2011 Board of Trustees

Julie Muth Goodman, President
Don Madden, Treasurer
Rosemary Vance, Secretary
Katie Yunker, Past-President
Tony Bender
Sean Brune
Jaci Carfagno
Carol Cottrill
Jen France
Barry Hickey
Franklin Hoopes
Charlie Knapp
Beth Lucas

_“Slizanne-MeGuHe
David Mulloy
Dan Murner

Jerry Nachtwey
Tom Rolfes

Anne Steele An ecumenical group of over one hundred UK students including students

Roger Teague from the Newman Center and Holy Spirit Parishioner, Gene Wade, spent
Joe Warren Spring Break 2011 in Eastern Kentucky to work on home repair projects
Tom Woods for the Christian Appalachian Project (CAP) Workfest.

Al DeGiacomo, ex officio






